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Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the
name of the Lord shall be saved,
How then shall they call on him in
whom they have not believed? and
how shall they believe in him of
whom they have not heard? and how
shall they hear without a preacher?
And how shall they preach, except
they be sent? as it is written, How
beautiful are the feet of them that
preach the gospel of peace, and
bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family
Missionaries to
Washington State

March 10, 2022
Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you so much for praying for Tim’s dad! After over a month in the hospital,
he was released to a rehab facility. After a little over two weeks in rehab, he was finally
able to return home! When Tim and his brother flew back in December to see him the
situation did not look good and they thought they were going to say their goodbyes. We
praise the Lord for sparing his life! Please keep his dad in your prayers as he continues to
recover and gain strength.

The company that came out to repair our gas line break in J anuary and installed a
new outgoing pipe decided to donate the time and materials to the church by not charging
us! Also, the electric company did not charge us for coming out to fix things and also
installed a weather protector over the meter. Praise the Lord for His provision and
blessings!

On January 16th, Tim had the opportunity to baptize his nephew, Christopher.
Christopher had made a profession of faith as a young child and then gotten baptized. Later,
he truly realized his need of a Savior and was saved. He had never been baptized afterward
so Tim was glad to be able to be the one to baptize him.

On January 21st, Jason flew back for his second semester at Pensacola Christian
College. Earlier that week his wisdom teeth started causing problems and we realized they
needed to come out sooner rather than later. Thankfully we were able to get that done here
before he left and he did well with the surgery! Please pray for him at college this semester
for strength, wisdom, protection, and provision!

On February 13th, we celebrated Valentine’s Day at church and had a fellowship
lunch. One of our faithful ladies, Mary, has moved to live next door to her granddaughter.
Well, the granddaughter, her husband, and their two kids have recently begun attending
services! We praise the Lord for this new family coming!

On February 14th, Layla turned 13! We have two teenagers now! We praise the
Lord for Layla and for all of the ways she helps at home and church.

On Friday, February 18th we held a game night at church! We enjoyed board
games, snacks, fun, and fellowship. We had a good attendance including several visitors!

On Sunday, March 6th we started a new children’s Sunday School class! We now
have two children’s classes, one for older students and one for younger students. We also
have an adult class and nursery during the Sunday School hour. We praise the Lord for
increasing our kids in the church and the ability to split our children’s class into two age
groups.

Thank you so much to our faithful supporters, both in prayers and finances. We
know these are difficult times and we thank you for continuing to hold us up before the
Lord. We thank the Lord for each one of you! You are such a blessing!

In Christ,
Tim, Jennifer, jason, & Layla Wall”



